

vic govt Paul McHenry to: fedc 18/07/2012 09:57 PM

Hide Details From: "Paul McHenry"

To: <fcdc@parliament.vic.gov.au>

dear sir/madam i was a student a st patrick's college ballarat 1973-75[16-18 years].

at a school assembly the headmaster brother berated the students for bullying a brother soon afterards the brother was moved to another school & now you can read on broken rites....brother dowlan was charged.

brother denied any knowledge of abuse but broken rites states abuse complaints were made to him. thankfully i was not abused but i don't go to church anymore.

commonsense tells me if abusers are charged why isn't their boses. i watch recently abctv 7.30 report...i can't believe the lack of response from cardinal pell.

i wish you well with your work regards paul